

PURCHASING SERVICES

October 31, 2006

Dear Nancy,

I want to thank you for your recent presentation at the IN-IWAG Regional NAEP Conference. NAEP is the National Association of Educational Procurement. IN is the Indiana contingent and IWAG is the Illinois and Wisconsin contingent. As our Key Speaker October 6th, you truly added the finishing touches to a successful and motivating conference. Everyone really appreciated how you adapted your presentation and knowledge to make it applicable to the purchasing curriculum and profession.

I continue to hear many compliments about your presentation. Your ability to incorporate art history, personal stories, and creativity into personal life application was inspirational! You kept us engaged with your high level of energy and enthusiasm on the topic. We had great interaction opportunities. After the previous day being long and full of many hours of training everyone especially appreciated the meditation exercise.

What the membership took away was how to compare our own work to the artist's challenges. We to can be creative! The best quote from one of our members was; "I learned not to be afraid of failure, I can always learn from it and paint over it".

As a testimonial, I would like you to use the IN-IWAG/NAEP group or myself as a reference. Maybe they can learn about Puce too!

Best Regards

Linda Kelly
Purchasing Agent

Purdue University, West Lafayette, IN

ljkelly@purdue.edu

2006 President of Indiana NAEP